Friday 20th October 2023
Dear All,
This week has been very busy. On Wednesday and Thursday, a new school video was being filmed and we look forward to seeing the results after half term. 
Also on Thursday, Year 5 visited the Tower of London and had a great time looking at the crown jewels and the place where some unfortunate people lost their head!
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Friday, Year 6 presented their class assembly to their parents and the rest of the school.  They told us all about the amazing time they had on both School and Home Journey and this year’s successful Buddy applicants were presented with their red jumpers. We look forward to seeing them carrying out their Buddy duties after the half term break. 

Friends of Perrymount		 
Despite the weather, the cake and uniform sale was very successful and made a grand total of £285. Thank you very much to all of you who donated and/or bought cakes on the day.
Yesterday the annual design and make a greetings card came home. I will be collecting these in after half term.
Next appeal:  Would you be able to host a Hunters Estate Agent sign outside your house to advertise our Christmas Fair? If so, please contact the office by November 1st. 

Nursey to Year 2 DISCO
Do not forget to send in your slips and money for the sparkling Nursery to Year 2 Disco. It is on the 2nd of November from 3.30 – 5.30pm and costs £5. 



Attendance and lateness
This week’s figures are…
	Class
	Attendance
	How many lates?

	Reception
	96.72%
	3

	Year 1
	95.17%
	3

	Year 2
	97.13%
	0

	Year 3
	96.72%
	3

	Year 4
	98.9%
	1

	Year 5
	93.51%
	3

	Year 6
	97.62%
	3



Congratulations to Year 4, this week’s attendance cup winner, and to Year 2 and Year 4 for having the lowest number of lates.
Half Term
Half term begins today. The children return to school on Monday 30th October.
I hope you all enjoy the weeks break. 
Best wishes
Chris Keen
